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HEARING - Consider the appeal of Deborah (Satya) Kirsch, Jon Warner, and Donald Sharpe of the Montecito
Planning Commission's approval of the Hill  proposed new single family dwelling located at 640 Cowles Road
(APN 013-180-014) Land Use Permit (02LUP-00000-01133), First District, as follows: (EST. TIME: 30 MIN.)

a)  Adopt the required findings for denial of the project, specified in this report dated November 10, 2004;

b)  Grant the appeal, 03APL-00000-00020, thereby overturning the Montecito Planning Commission's
November 19, 2003 approval of Land Use Permit 02LUP-00000-01133;

c)  Deny the Land Use Permit 02LUP-00000-01133.
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